
Budget Workshop

May 2, 2022

The Board of Aldermen/Alderwomen for the Town of Fremont, NC held a Budget 
Workshop at 5:30 p.m. on May 2, 2022.  Present were: 

W. Darron Flowers, Mayor
Joyce M. Artis, Mayor Pro-tem

Beatrice Jones, Alderwoman
Keith L. Spivey, Alderman
Terry Futrelle, Alderwoman
Annie Lewis, Alderwoman

Also in attendance were Town Administrator Tony Howell, Town Clerk Shannon Daly, 
Finance Officer Cathy Nichols, and Public Works Director Brian Harvey.

Those not in attendance were Alderman Leroy Ruffin.

Mayor Flowers stated that the purpose of the workshop is to discuss the budget for 
2022/2023. He asked Mr. Howell to speak about the budget. Mr. Howell stated that we 
have presented the expenditures in previous meetings and now we would like to discuss 
the revenues. He asked Mr. Harvey to discuss some items that would affect our revenues. 

Mr. Harvey explained the cost and the process involved in bulk pickup and Spring and 
Fall Cleanup. He read the Town Ordinance pertaining to bulk pickup. There was some 
discussion about citizens putting out building materials to be picked up and the penalty 
for not adhering to the ordinance. Mr. Harvey discussed a few more items that he thought
the Board should consider when putting together the budget.

Mr. Harvey was excused from the workshop.

Mr. Howell went over the revenues for the Town. There was discussion concerning the 
rates, expense for accepting credit cards, Town contributions, and other items that affect 
the revenues for the Town.

It was determined that the next budget workshop will be on Friday, May 6th at 5:30.

_______________________________ ______________________________
   W. Darron Flowers, Mayor       Shannon L. Daly, Town Clerk


